
 

 

 

Year 6 Netball Tournament 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 1st March, 8 of our 
Year 6 students 

represented BWA in a 
Netball Tournament at 

Burntwood College. Our 
students were eager to 
showcase their newly 

learned Netball skills in the 
5-a-side competition which 

was comprised of some 
very competitive schools.  

Although the results didn’t fall 
our way we competed 

valiantly and learned some 
valuable lessons in work ethic, 
sportsmanship, teamwork and 

communication. I was very 
proud of the pupils that came 
on the day and thought they 

represented the school 
excellently.  

 


